
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Jon Shong <j.shong@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 7:53 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Short Term Rentals
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hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Council members, 
 
I would ask that all of you take a very careful look at the regulaƟon and taxaƟon of short term rentals.  I am very much in 
agreement with the concerns raised by Joe Leinfelder and other community members. 
 
Thanks to all of you for your Board service. 꽷꽸꽹꽺꽻꽼꾉꽽꽾꽿꾀꾁꾂꾃꾄꾅꾆꾇꾈꾊 
 
Jon Shong 
2137 Grandview Pl. La Crosse 
Sent from my iPhone 


